
PLYMOUTH UNIVERSITY PATHWAY SCHOLARSHIPS 
AVAILABLE FOR SEPTEMBER 2016
PUIC and Plymouth University are delighted 
to announce a fresh batch of scholarships for 
students joining us in September 2016.

WHAT IS IT?
We know that studying abroad is not cheap. We know the kind of expenses 
involved. That is why we are offering ALL students the chance to get 
their hands on a £1,500 scholarship. This scheme is available to students 
beginning the Foundation, First Year or Pre-Masters stage of their chosen 
Plymouth University degree.

HOW WILL THE SCHOLARSHIP BE APPLIED?
The scholarship amount will be deducted from fees due for the second 
semester of studies with PUIC. The award will be recorded on the student’s 
account prior to enrolment. Deposit requirements will remain the same.

WHAT ARE THE REQUIREMENTS?
The scholarship will be eligible to all students who wish to apply for it and 
who make a deposit payment before August 1. Scholarships will be awarded 
on a first come, first served basis.

Further information on specific requirements and application criteria is 
available from admissions@puic.plymouth.ac.uk.

FOR GENERAL INFORMATION PLEASE VISIT PUIC.NAVITAS.COM  
OR EMAIL INFO@PUIC.PLYMOUTH.AC.UK.

Plymouth University International College

PUIC at Plymouth University, 5 Portland Villas 
Drake Circus, Plymouth PL4 8AA United Kingdom

CONTACT US NOW TO FIND OUT MORE:
WWW.PLYMOUTH.AC.UK/PUIC
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